
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258                     

Please check our website for regular updates                           
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

    

Dear Parents, 

I have been spending lots of time in lessons this week. It is a 

real pleasure seeing your children focussed and really 

challenging themselves. Well done to Willow Class for lots of 

thoughtful responses. The Viking Long boats are looking really 

impressive in Juniper class; there’s certainly been a lot of 

attention to detail. Yesterday Vine had a very inspiring day at 

Coventry Cathedral. They were enthralled by the real life 

accounts of the bombing of Coventry during the war, which they 

heard. Please note next week there will be no orchestra due to 

the Music residential at Grendon; which some of our pupils will 

be attending. 

I’m pleased to also inform you that at the beginning of 

March we welcome back Mrs Concannon who is returning 

from her maternity leave. 

Have an enjoyable weekend   

 Mrs K. Yuen 

 

25th January – Vine Class Visit to Coventry Cathedral 

1st February – Year 5  -Sports Leader Training at Chenderit. 

2nd February – School Mass –The Feast of the Presentation of the Lord. 

2nd February – School Disco 

12th – 18th February – Half Term 

14th February – Ash Wednesday 

21st February – Online Safety Performance (whole School) 

23rd February – Level 1 Bikeability Y3/4  

27th February – Year 6 Visit to Princethorpe – Lenten     Reflection 

9th March- School Mass  

w/b/12th March – National Science week starts.  

Over two weeks exciting activities are being planned. 

12th March – Dogs Trust workshops 

14th March -  Wildlife Trust Workshops 

20th March – Atomic Tom Science assembly and workshops 

23rd March – First Reconciliation 

27th March – Easter Reflection led by Juniper Class 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

 

Value Focus for January- Thoughtfulness 

St Mary’s… “A place of 
educational excellence with  

Christ at its centre” 
                                                      

 

 
 

    
 

         

 

                            

            

House Point Totals 
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1446 2178 

 

1397 1309 

Email:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk                                                        
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 
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Books for Schools in Sierra Leone 

We are supporting Educaid as they strive 

to get much needed resources for their 

children in schools in Sierra Leone. If you 

have any unwanted books for children or 

young adults please send them in to 

school. Thank you for your support 

Coventry Cathedral 
Visit 

Vine class heard real life 

accounts on the effects of 

the Battle of Britain on 

Coventry. Also how this has 

led to work on Peace and 
reconciliation. 

Please can you ensure any booking 

forms for our care club include 

payment. The Club is proving to be 

very popular and this helps with the 

administration and secures the 

child’s place.  Thank you  

Thank you 
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